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A Special Meeting of the Kingsbury Town Board was conducted on July 25, 2017 at the Kingsbury Town 
Hall, 6 Michigan Street, Hudson Falls, New York. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:                                Dana Hogan, Supervisor 
                                                                     Paul Bromley, Councilman  
                                                                     Hank Freebern, Councilman 
                                                                     William Collins, Councilman 
                                                                     Richard Doyle, Councilman 
                                                                     Mary Ordway, Comptroller 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m. by Supervisor Hogan. 
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the renewal of health insurance for Town employees. The 
Board discussed the options presented by Comptroller Mary Ordway. The Board will approve a health 
insurance plan at the next Board Meeting to be held on August 7, 2017. 
  
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Cynthia Bardin, Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 


